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Bishop Bronescombe C of E School
Boscoppa Road, St Austell, Cornwall, PL25 3DT
bishopbronescombe.secretary@celticcross.education
01726 64322     www.bishopbronescombe.co.uk


Dear Parents and Carers,
If your child is in year two, they will be required to complete formal assessments in reading and writing during the month of May.
Your engagement and support in ensuring pupils are prepared for these assessments is really important. Therefore, we would like to invite you to a KS1 SATs information meeting. This will be taking place on Tuesday 26th April at 3:30pm in the school hall. During the meeting, you will have opportunity to find out more about how the assessments are administered, the key knowledge and questions your child needs to be able to answer and how you can support your child to achieve their potential. There will also be opportunity to share with you some useful resources and discuss any questions you have at the end of the meeting.
We look forward to seeing you there. 
Many thanks
Mrs Lowe
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